
                    

Hello brothers and sisters, 

Now that summer is winding down it is a great time to become 

a life member of the V.F.W. National Home. 

The cost of a life membership is only $50.00, But what that 

$50.00 does to help a veteran’s family that is less fortunate 

than your own, Is beyond priceless. Although my family was not 

in the National Home, We would have been separated if not for 

the assistance of VFW and VFW Auxiliary, Each one of us 

remember that ,and that is why we now support both. 

Maybe consider giving a membership as a Christmas stocking 

stuffer/gift? 

And please remember to keep some poppies on you when you 

are out and about to hand out!  

                                                      Respectfully, 

                                                Colleen Pierce   2023-2024 

                                                Poppy and National Home Chair 

                                


